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Wednesday 27th September 2023 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents 
 
Secondary School Visits and Applications 
 
A reminder that it is time to start thinking about your year 6 child’s 
secondary school! 
 
Please use the following Google Form to inform the school which 
day(s) your child will be attending school visits (daytime tours only): 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCgNve0r7P08jCLXdVcujf6pbXkbrPMCVAxLCsZIgc1
R1BNQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Secondary School Applications 
 
If your child will reach age 11 between 1 September 2023 and 31 August 2024, they will be due to 
start secondary school in September 2024.  
The closing date for on-time applications to secondary schools is 31 October 2023. 
For more information please click here - https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-
learning/schools/admissions/secondary/apply 
 
Secondary School Information Evenings 
 
Collingwood College's open evening will be held on Thursday 5 October 2023 and the school 
visits are between 2 October and 20 October 2023. Please contact Collingwood for more 
information.  
 
Gordons School Parents, with their children, are welcome to visit in the Autumn Term 2023. For 
day boarders - three weekday open mornings in September and two in October. For residential (full 
or weekly) boarding families - three Saturday mornings - two in September and one in October. 
See school website for dates and booking form. 
 
Kings International College's open evening will be held on Thursday 12 October 2023 - 5.30pm 
to 7.30pm. Headteacher, staff and student presentations throughout the evening. Tours of the 
school are available on request. Please check www.kingsinternational.co.uk for details.  
 
Tomlinscote School open evening is on Thursday 28 September 2023, 5.30pm - 8.00pm, with 
presentations by the Principal and senior staff at 5.30pm and 7.30pm in the Main Hall. Details will 
be advertised on the school website. Parents are also welcome to visit and tour the school 
weekdays from Monday 2 October 2023 - Thursday 19 October 2023. Please visit the school 
website to book a tour. 
 
Best regards 
School Office  
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